
Dear Ducati Club Racer,  
 
Thank you for participating to the Ducati Club Race 2025. Please read this letter carefully so that you know what 
happened and expected from you.  
 
Arrival and registration  
The paddock is opened for us from Thursday 22 May 2:00 p.m. There will be a track day from another organization on 
Thursday so please respect their place at the paddock. From 7:00 p.m. the paddock will be completely ours. To access 
the paddock, please report to Welcome Centre (at the gate). You can bring 2 mechanics per participant.  
 
After you’ve arrived, you report in person at the Media Centre (above the pitboxes) for collecting your rider’s/ 
passenger documents. On Thursday, registration at the Media Centre opens at 3:00 p.m. If you have a racing license, 
take it with you. We need to check it for the day license. You can find the opening hours for the Welcome Centre, the 
Media Centre, transponder registration and technical inspection in the Supplementary regulations on the website.  
 
Technical inspection: 
In addition to the technical inspection of your motorcycle (WITHOUT fairing), you must also present your motorcycle 
clothing and helmet for inspection. This does not have to happen simultaneously. However, both are required to be 
inspected before entering the circuit. This also applies to the training sessions on Friday. After your motorcycle and 
your clothing are inspected, you will receive a half sticker placed on the helmet and a briefing card. 
Racing classes that run under the FIM/KNMV license can report to the inspection from Thursday 6:30 p.m. 
This applies to the NK Classics in the TC building. The sidecars are inspected on the paddock. 
 
Briefing: 
The mandatory driver briefing will take place in the Media Center on Friday evening at 8:15 p.m. After the briefing, 
upon presentation of the briefing ticket, you will receive the second half of the helmet sticker that gives access to the 
circuit on Saturday and Sunday. The driver briefing is mandatory for everyone, so make sure you don't miss this 
briefing! 
 
Other things: 
If you share your bike with another rider, you both need to have an own transponder. Don't forget changing the 
transponder and number with the rider!  
 
Access to the track the entire weekend (Friday, Saturday and Sunday) is through parc fermée at the end of the 
paddock and not through the pitlane. Except for the Camathias Cup and the Northern Sidecar Cup. 
 
Make sure you’ve collected your rider’s documents at the Media Centre in time. Your right to participate expires 
when you haven’t collected your rider’s documentation on time.  

➢ If you ride the free practice on Friday: ultimately Friday 9:00 a.m. 
➢ If you only ride the race on Saturday and Sunday: ultimately Saturday 9:00 a.m. 

 
The following documents are relevant for you:  

▪ Supplementary regulations 
▪ Technical regulations 
▪ Time schedule 

Download the latest version on our website www.ducaticlubrace.com 
 
For any additional questions please contact us via wedstrijdsecretariaat@ducaticlub.nl.  
 
Enjoy the preparations, and see you at Assen for Europe’s biggest amateur race event!  
 
The Ducati Club Race commission: Hans, Lotte, Anne, Bert, Erik, Harry, Jan B., Jan P., Johan, Patrick en Seung. 
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